
Notification For Company Name Change 
 

Dear Customer： 
 

We are delighted to announce that our company name has been changed to “鉑思证

券” ProbisSecurities Pty Limited effective 12nd February 2018. Despite the name 
change, Our Australian Financial Service License (AFSL No. 403070), and your contracts 
and agreements with us remain unchanged. Our commitment to all our client remains our 
highest priority. Our website www.aafx.com for now, remain unchanged. The website 
content and platform Logo will be revised in the near future. Please noticed. 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any problem. 
 

http://www.aafx.com/�

